
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 2004 

   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Staff Assistant 

 Finance and Personnel 

 Office of the City Clerk 

 

FROM: Patrick Hartmann, DOA-Budget & Mgmt. Division 

 

SUBJECT: Technical Corrections to the 2005 Positions Ordinance 

 

 

 The Budget Office requests that a technical correction be made to the 2005 Positions Ordinance 

amending the following footnote to read:   

 

 

CITY ATTORNEY 

   

 

(A) One position of Assistant City Attorney to be vacant for each of up to two filled Deputy City Attorney 

positions. 
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